
 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B Director 
 
DATE: May 8, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:      2024 Curb and Gutter Improvements 
 
We opened bids for the City’s 2024 Curb and Gutter improvements on May 7th.  The 
Curb and Gutter scheduled to be replaced this year starts in the Ridgeview subdivision 
and moves East to Yampa Avenue with lengths varying from 10’-100’.  The budget for 
2024 Curb and Gutter Improvements is $150,000.00. 
 
We received one bid back from Anson Excavating and Pipe Inc for $113,235.00. 

Item Description Qty Unit Unit Cost Total Cost 

1 Demo Curb and Gutter 862 LF $21.50 $18,533 

2 Reconstructing Curb and 
Gutter 

972 LF $63.50 $61,722 

3 Demo 4” Sidewalk and 
Driveways 

1104 Sq/Ft $5.50 $6,072 

4 Reconstructing 4” Sidewalks 
and Driveways 

1104 Sq/Ft $16.00 $17,664 

5 Demo 6” Valley pans 192 Sq/Ft $11.50 $2,208 

6 Reconstructing 6” Valley Pans 192 Sq/Ft $35.50 $6,816 

7 Class 6 Road Base. Price must 
include hauled and installed 

1 Cubic 
Yard 

$115 $115 

8 Screened Topsoil. Price must 
include hauled and installed 

1 Cubic 
Yard 

$105 $105 

    Total $113,235.00 

 

We would like to recommend the bid for the 2024 Curb and Gutter Improvements be 
awarded to Anson Excavating and Pipe for $113,235.00. They have met all bid 
specifications and are low bid. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 824-4463. 


